
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 29-01-25                                                     QCS/2025/147 

 

Let your imagination take flight and your creativity shine! 
 

 

Subject: Invitation for Contributions to the Second Edition of QCS Chronicles   

 

Dear Students,   

 

It gives me immense pleasure to announce that we are all set to release the second edition of QCS 

Chronicles, our much-anticipated annual newsletter. This platform celebrates the creativity, talent, and 

brilliance of our student community, and we are thrilled to extend an invitation to each one of you to 

showcase your artistic and literary prowess.   

 

We encourage you to contribute your self-composed poems, short stories, blogs, artwork, or any other 

creative expressions that reflect your unique perspectives. Selected submissions will be proudly 

featured in the newsletter, giving you the opportunity to leave your mark on this esteemed publication.   

 

Please submit your entries to respective class teachers by 7th February 2025.  

 

We look forward to your enthusiastic participation in making this edition of QCS Chronicles a memorable 

one.   

 

Regards 

Team QCS 


